
Homebound Services are provided on a referral basis for students 
with medical concerns, students on long-term suspensions and for 
students who are awaiting a change in placement. Documentation 
must be provided prior to the initiation of services. For additional 
information contact the Exceptional Education Department at 
816-418-8941.

      


